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TRAFFIC ALERT 
 

2024 Spring Road Plan Work 
 
April 10, 2024 

GILFORD - The Gilford Department of Public Works announces road construction 
including drainage, reclamation and pavement work by Busby Construction starting 
Thursday, April 11, 2024.  Spring list of roads include Kimball Road, Glendale Place, Dock 
Road, Lockes Hill Road, Meadowbrook Lane, Artisan Court, Edgewater Road, Shore Road 
and Broadview Terrace.  Order of roads could change based on varying conditions. 
 
Roads within the work zone will be open with alternating single lanes of travel as feasible 
and delays should be expected. Partial detours may be required.  Work is all weather 
dependent.  Please contact the Gilford Department of Public Works (603) 527-4778 with 
any questions. Thank you for your patience.  
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